
"Working together to help Young Carers build a better future." 

 

 

Dear GCSE Langtree Young Carers 

  

The Oxford Universities Compass Programme has now ceased and has been replaced by the Compass 

Toolkit. 

  

Through a blend of personal and group activities, young carers can start to identify their skill sets, 

and what really drives them – laying the foundations for exploring their options through education 

and careers in the future. 

  

It's a great resource and Langtree would encourage our GCSE Young Carers to use it. 

  

Website link:     www.compasstoolkit.ox.ac.uk 

        

The staff member at Widenings Participation Team at the University is Wes English: Wes English 

(wes.english@admin.ox.ac.uk).  If you have any questions about it or feedback you would like to give. 
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